AIR TRAVEL FAQs

Will all students be on the same flight?

o No. Because of how many students will fly, there will be students on

different flights throughout Sunday, November 23, 2025.
Will students fly by themselves?

o No. All students will be paired with a chaperone on their respective
flight. This chaperone may or may not be their chaperone once we
arrive in Disney.

How will equipment get to Orlando?
o All equipment and uniforms will travel by truck and meet us in Orlando.
How will my student get to Port Columbus?

o All students should arrive with their parent(s)/guardian(s) at Port
Columbus. You will find your chaperone and travel group outside your
concourse 2 hours before your flight.

How will my student get to the hotel in Orlando?

o Motor coaches will be provided to and from the airport and hotel on
Sunday, November 23, 2025.

How will my student get to the airport in Orlando for the flight home?

o  We will take the motor coaches directly from Animal Kingdom to the
airport on Thursday, November 27, 2025. Suitcases will be loaded on the
coaches the morning of the last day of the trip.

What happens if a flight is delayed?
o Students will wait with their chaperone for the flight time.
What happens in the event of a cancellation?

o Ifthere was a flight cancellation, Bob Rogers would work to get the
group scheduled on new flights. In the event a new flight could not be
scheduled quickly, trip insurance will be important, so if the trip is truly
interrupted, families will be able to get some of that covered.

Can | use frequent flyer miles/points to pay for the flight?

o No. Group fares do not allow for this. However, your miles account can
be applied to your reservation so that you will receive credit for it. We
cannot guarantee your airline.

Will my student need identification for the flight?

o If your student will be 18 at the time of the trip, they need to have an ID.

If your student is under 18, they do not need identification.



